
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 March 2017 

 

Media Advisory 

 

4th Congress of the Conference of Constitutional Jurisdictions of Africa, 23-26 April 

2017, Cape Town 

 

Members of the media are invited to attend the opening session of the 4th Congress of the 

Conference of Constitutional Jurisdictions of Africa (CCJA), scheduled to take place on 

24 April 2017 at the Cape Town International Convention Centre, Cape Town. 

 

Members of the media who wish to attend are requested to submit their details for 

accreditation on the template provided, by no later than 15h00, Wednesday, 5 April 2017. 

Please see submit to Lusanda D. Ntuli on LNtuli@judiciary.org.za. 

 

The CCJA is an independent institution established by Constitutional Judiciaries in Africa to 

ensure that the Judiciary in each member state supports and deepens democracy by 

upholding constitutionalism and the rule of law. 

 

The conference is hosted by the South African Judiciary, led by the Chief Justice of the 

Republic of South Africa, Honourable Mogoeng Mogoeng.  The theme for the Conference is 

“Strengthening the independence of the judiciary and respect for the rule of law”. 

 

A media briefing will be help on the last day of the conference, 26 April 2017, at the Cape 

Town International Convention Centre, Cape Town.  The details of the opening session of the 

Congress are as follows: 

 

Date: 24 April 2017 

Time: 08h30 

mailto:LNtuli@judiciary.org.za


 
Venue: Cape Town International Convention Centre, Cape Town. 

 
Media inquiries may be directed to:  
Mr Nathi Mncube 
Chief Director: Court Administration 
Spokesperson of the RSA Judiciary 
T: 0104932500 C: 0848148364 E: NMncube@judiciary.org.za 
 
Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice 


